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Grotbags invites you to the Livingston Cricket Club Halloween Party on Friday 1st November at
her lair in the Kingfisher Bar from 7pm to late. Tickets are £3 per child with adults free but you
will also need a ticket, plenty of fun to be had with games and prizes for the best dressed adults
and children. Tickets are available from Jenny at the bar  jenny.anderson@livingstoncricketclub
.co.uk
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